
 Quanah        

Athletic Department 
  David Fambrough, Athletic Director                                                              Rusty Brawley, High School Principal 

 501 West 7th Street  Quanah, Texas    79252 
Phone 940-663-2791 HS  Fax 940-663-6447  

 

Boys Track 
 
We have 17 boys running track this year, which is up from last year. We have 
attended 4 meets so far. The Varsity boys won the Seymour meet, before spring 
break. Several boys have done very well in there respected events. Rylan Reese 
has finished in the top 2 at every meet this year. He is currently sitting 2nd in the 
Region. Tyler Fambrough has finished in the top 3 in the 400 at each meet. He is 
currently sitting 5th in the Region. Eric Leija has done well in pole vault this year 
as well, with a couple of finishes in the the top 3. Trent Rohm has finished in the 
top 3 in the 300 hurdles at every meet, and is in the top 7 in the Region. We will 
travel to Seymour next week on the 13th for District meet. Hopefully we have 
several young men advance to the Area meet in Jacksboro on the 20th. 

 
 
Girls Track 
 
Girls Varsity  track has 15 participants. The girls have placed 2nd in team totals 
in two of their meets and they won the RedRiver relays by more than 70 points. 
We have several girls sitting in the top ten of the region. District will be on April 
13th. 
The Jr High girls had 34 participants and have done well in all meets. The 8th 
grade girls won the Petrolia track meet. District is Friday April 7th 

 
Baseball 
 
Quanah is currently 2 - 5 in district play. We are showing improvement as the 
season progresses. We have 17 athletes playing Baseball this year. We have 
only 2 seniors on the team. We will return 8 of the 9 starter next year. Quanah is 
in a really tough district this year, we are doing a good job of competing with are 
district opponents.  We lost some very close game in the 1st round of district, we 
hope to make up some ground in the 2nd round. The boys all have a good 
attitude and are hoping to make a playoff run. 

 
 

Tennis 
 
Tennis played their district tournament on Wednesday April 5 in Wichita Falls.  
Girls Doubles consisting of Grace Parmer and Taylor Villalobos got 4th place.  
Kayla Fry played hard but could not make it past the first round of Girls Singles.  
Boys Doubles consisting of Matthew Day and Chris Jackson will participate in a 



 

playback on Saturday April 8against Archer City for 2nd Place and advancement 
to Regionals April 16-18.   

 
Golf 
 
The district tournament will be 2 days this year April 4 and April 11 in Childress.  The 
girls are leading the district golf tournament after the first round (457) by 25 shots 
over Munday (482) and 3rd is Olney (490). Makayla Simmons is setting 4 strokes 
behind the individual leader. Makayla 101, Vanessa 113, Heather 114, Erynn 
129..The boys “A” team is leading after the first round (321) by 15 shots over 
Seymour (336) and 3rd Archer City (344). Hayden is leading by 6 strokes. Hayden 72, 
JT 80, Ryan 81, Clayton 88, Dalton 97.The “B” team is setting in 6th place (423). Joe 
102, Tyler 104, Zane 108, Justin 109, Quinten 129.  Second round is April 11. 
 
Regionals will be held at Ferris TX this year at the Old Brickyard Golf Course April 
24-25.  
 
The state golf tournament will be held at Roy Kiser May 15-16 Girls and May 22-23 
boys.  

 
Softball 
 
Softball team has 15 students playing this spring. Our record is 6-9 and 2-6 in 
district games. 
 
We have 6 games remaining, finishing district play April 21st. 
 
We need to win 5 of the 6 games to have an opportunity to qualify for the 
playoffs. 
 
Coach Weldon 

 
 
  


